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 Introduction 

We submit revisions to our Australian Gas Networks (AGN) Victoria and Albury natural gas 
distribution network (the Network) Access Arrangement (AA) Proposal for the period 1 July 2023 
to 30 June 2028 having regard to the Australian Energy Regulator’s (AER’s) Confidentiality 
Guideline (the Guideline).  
Consistent with this Guideline, we have relied on as little confidential information in our GSR 
Response as possible, however, at times it was necessary to call upon commercial and customer 
sensitive information to ensure the robustness of our response. In these circumstances, we have 
marked confidential information: 

• in CONFIDENTIAL documents by marking confidential information using yellow 
highlights; 

• in PUBLIC documents by redacting confidential information using black highlights; and 
• in PUBLIC spreadsheets by marking confidential information with the formatting “[c-i-c]”. 

At times it was also necessary to make entire documents confidential. 
Table 1 of this Attachment summarises all confidentiality claims we have made in relation to this 
GSR Response. For comprehensiveness, all documents and models provided to the AER with our 
GSR Response on 2 September 2022 have been included in the remaining sections of this 
Attachment. 
Table 2 provides detail on the percentage of pages (or worksheets of spreadsheets) which 
contain confidential information. 
AGN confirms that we consent to all non-confidential information being disclosed on the AER’s 
website. 
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